
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

APRIL 4, 2025 
VIRTUAL 

 
 

Housing Our Future Open House 
Friday, April 4, 2025 

10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Wilsonville City Council will be attending 
an online stakeholder open house. The Housing Our Future Open House hosted by the 
City of Wilsonville Planning Division is on Friday, April 4, 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 
a.m. Although a quorum of the Wilsonville City Council may be present for the virtual 
event, this is not a City Council meeting, and the Council will take no deliberations towards 
any decisions. 
 
Anyone wanting to attend the Housing Our Future Open House can access the meeting at 
this link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89294554770. 
 
Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the Dan Pauly, 
Planning Manager, by email at pauly@wilsonvilleoregon.gov or calling 503-570-1536; or 
Kimberly Rybold, Senior Planner by email at  rybold@wilsonvilleoregon.gov or calling 
503-570-1583. 
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